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M E D I C A L  I M A G I N G  
An SHE Telemedicine Company 

WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP 

RECEIVED 
R E ~ ! U ~  4. 

July 17,2007 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region I 
ATTN. Medical Licensing Assistance Section 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Re: Amendment to NRC License No. 29-30723-01 

Dear SirMadam: 

We need to amend our license because of a change in Radiation Safety Officer and 
authorized users. 

Drs. Babaria and Popky are no longer physicians in our facility. Our new authorized users 
are: Ernest0 B. Go, M.D., Satish P. Shah, M.D., Ajay Munjal, M.D., Shailendra A. Desai, 
M.D., and Steven H. Rothfarb, M.D. All these physicians are currently authorized to use 
byproduct material in 35.100 and 35.200 - the categories permitted on our license - on 
NRC license number 29-30836-01. Dr. Go, who is the Radiation Safety Officer on 
this license, will also be the Radiation Safety Officer for our facility. 

If you require additional information please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

V& President of Operations 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of your letter/application dated 

'h 7 /%*? , and to inform you that the initial processing which 
includes an administrative review has been performed. 

There were no administrative omissions. Your application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number i e g p . 3  , 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 
You may call us on (61 0) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 

NRC FORM 532 (RI) 

(6-96) 

Sincerely, 
Licensing Assistance Team Leader 


